
q~o BOARD OF PROFESSIONAL LICENSING

Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana Islands
P.O. Box2078

Saipan, MP 96950
Tel. No.: (670) 234-5897
Fax No.: (670) 234-6040

November 14,2005

Ms. Virginia M. Gibbs HO 2 5 2005
Chairman
APPRAISAL SUBCOMMITTEE
2000 K St., NW, Ste. 310

RE: ASC Review of the CNMI Letter
Dear Ms. Gibbs,

We are in receipt of your letter dated November 3, 2005
regarding ASC’s review of the appraiser’s regulatory program in the
CNMI.

We’re really glad to hear that our agency is operating the
program effectively and in a manner that is consistent with Title XI.

On the matter of the license level credential of
we have corrected it and have replaced his Certified

Residential license with a Licensed Appraiser license (see attached
copies). will inform us once he takes and passed the
necessary national exam for the certified residential license level.

Again, thank you for the positive report of your review and
we look forward to the next review in 3 years.

Sincerely,

F1~rence C. Sablan
Executive Director

Xc: Mr. Mitch Aaron, Appraiser Board Member
File


